
Reminder: Registration for Disaster 

Preparedness Workshop 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. This is a friendly reminder about the upcoming Disaster 

Preparedness Workshop organized by [NGO Name], scheduled for [Date] at [Location]. 

If you have not yet registered, we encourage you to do so by [Registration Deadline]. The 

workshop will cover essential strategies and techniques to enhance community resilience in the 

face of disasters. 

To register, please visit our website at [Website URL] or contact us at [Contact Information]. 

Thank you for your commitment to disaster preparedness and community safety. We look 

forward to your participation! 

Best Regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[NGO Name] 

[Contact Information] 


